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Tuesday 6th September 2016  

 

Dear Parents of Y6 pupils 

 

This year the school has been sent a very small number of admission forms for 

secondary school entry 2017.  

 

Instead of sending you a form, I have been asked to encourage you to complete 

the application process using the online system. This process is now underway 

and is available through www.wiltshire.gov.uk.  

 

If you apply online you do not have to complete a paper copy. Your application 

will be acknowledged electronically which does give you some peace of mind.   

 

I have also been asked to remind you that applications should be made by 

31st October 2016 and that if you fail to do so you are less likely to 

secure a place at your preferred school!  

 

 

Kindest regards  

Kay Bridson 
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